
 

 BILLIONAIRE NEWS  
7th March 2024 

Hello parents and carers, 

We’ve had an exciting couple of weeks recently, with baking competitions, 

bike bling events and book sales. 

Rather than dressing up for World Book Day, this year our school 

decided to celebrate World Book Week by reading a whole-school 

text every day: ‘In Our Hands’ by Lucy Farfort. The children are 

really enjoying using their inference and prediction skills to explore 

the themes presented in this text. We used watercolours to paint 

the main character – I have attached pictures to this newsletter. 😊 

Here are some upcoming events for Y4: 

• Easter performances - Tuesday 19th March & Wednesday 20th March (9:30am).  

• Easter church service - Tuesday 19th March at 1:30pm.  

• Parents Evening - Monday 11th March and Tuesday 12th March,  

 
What have we been learning this week?  

• Maths – We are well into our Fractions unit and have been converting mixed 

numbers and improper fractions, finding equivalent fractions and 

finding fractions of an amount. 

• English – We are reading The Story of Tutankhamun by Patricia 

Cleveland-Peck. This text gives us the opportunity to write diary 

entries, telegrams and non-chronological reports. At the end of this 

unit, we will be writing biographies of Howard Carter, the legendary 

archaeologist. 

• R.E. – Who was Joseph and how did God lead him to Egypt? Who was 

Moses and why did he have to trust in God? What were the 10 

plagues of Egypt? 

• P.E. – Swimming! 

• Computing – Animation – Onion skinning and Stop-Motion – case study: Wallace and 

Gromit 

• Science – What is a living thing? How do we classify vertebrates? 

• Geography – What are the key rivers of the UK? What are the longest rivers in the 

world? 



 

Homework  

This week’s homework is Reading (Mother’s Day) and is due on Monday 11th March. 

Next week, homework will be a 20-minute session of TT Rock Stars.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Many thanks, 

Miss Phillips 😊 



 

 


